JAN. 16™ & 23%°, 2022

ST. CYRIL’S MASS SCHEDULE

SUNDAY 1/16 - 2"° SUNDAY IN ORDINARY
TIME

9:30am +John Patrick Connelly by the
Katherine Novak Family

+Paul Wrabec by The Novak and Kaiser
Families

MONDAY 1/17 — OUR LADY OF PEACE
PRAYER GROUP 6:00pm

WEDNESDAY 1/19 - 2" WEDNESDAY IN
ORDINARY TIME

6:00pm + Theresa Kriz by Marie Juchelka
+Jerry Novak by The Novak and Kaiser
Families

SUNDAY 1/23 - 3% SUNDAY IN ORDINARY
TIME 9:30am
For the People of St. Cyril’s and St. Ann’s
+Andrew Mikula by Rosemary Dotson

MONDAY 1/24 - OUR LADY OF PEACE
PRAYER GROUP 6:00pm

WEDNESDAY 1/26 - FEASTS DAYS OF
SAINTS TIMOTHY AND TITUS, BISHOPS
6:00pm +Jimmy Onka by The Novak and
Kaiser Families +Frank Cholak by Katherine
Novak and Family

SUNDAY 1/30 — 4™ SUNDAY IN ORDINARY
TIME

+Mike Rodak by Rosemary Dotson

+ Ruby Tapko by Her Family

LECTORS

1/16 Lisa LeMay

1/23 Jean Loughran

1/30 Maggie Carmichael

WEEKLY OFFERING

Jan. 2 &9, 2022 $3,577.00
Mass Stipends 120.00
Solemnity of Mary 137.00
Catholic Key 75.00
Catholic Homes Mission Appeal 20.00

PLEASE CONTINUE TO PRAY FOR THE SICK
AND SUFFERING MEMBERS OF OUR PARISH:
Jim Visnich, Dorothy Lucas, Jeff Workman,
Jason Hale, Sophia Halastik, Karen Williamson,
James Collins, John Mikula, Dorothy Halastik,
Charles Woods, Annie Moran, Suzanne
Halastik, Jack and Beverly O’Renick, Michael
Stefancik, Mary Thomas, Darlene Sampson,
Bill Ramsey, Bob and Genevieve Pinter, Alberta
Bukaty, Cody Meyers, Bob Welch, Jim
Eschenheimer, Larry Nauser, Mary Ann
Olinskey, Howard Kaiser, Corey Cockrell,
Teresa Janacaro , Frances Janacaro, Father
Carlyle, Bill Davis, Carolyn Halastik Kay, Frank
I. Calovich and Dave Bulen and Family,
Virginia Maglich and Tom McDonnell.

AR

LONGTIME PARISHIONER: Marcy Bukaty
Shutts notified the parish that her mother,
Alberta Bukaty, has been moved to a new
assisted living facility: Tiffany Springs Senior
Living, 9101 N. Ambassador Dr. Apt. 3400,
Kansas City, MO 64154. Telephone (816)
621-3967.

REGISTERED: The parish would like to
welcome Jason and Michelle Smith and their
children, Nicholas and Emilee to St. Cyril's.
They recently registered at our Church.

RESOURCE HEALTH Diapers and gas cards
were delivered to Resource Health last week.
We received this thank you:

To the Congregation of St. Cyril’s: We just
wanted to take a moment to thank you for
your generous donation of diapers and gift
cards to our center. Your partnership allows
us to better serve our clients and the families
in our community. We are grateful and we
appreciate you!  Resource Health Independence
ALTAR SOCIETY NEWS: Marian Maglich,
Altar Society treasurer, will be collecting dues
this Sunday, the 16th and next Sunday, the
23rd before and after each Mass. The dues
are $1.20 yearly.

BAD NEWS: Sadly, due to increased health
risks involved with large groups of people

at indoor events, we have decided to cancel our
annual “Fat Saturday” Mardi Gras party in
February.

GOOD NEWS: We will still sell our famous
Mardi Gras “giant baby cupcakes” again in the
vestibule in February. More details in the next
bulletin.

SOUND SYSTEM: The components for the sound
system have been ordered — like a lot of products,
we are not sure when these components will be
received. Once everything arrives, we will work to
get them installed.

CATHOLIC KEY SUBSCRIPTION

An envelope for subscription for the Catholic
Key was mistakenly inserted in the packet of
envelopes received by parishioners. The
Catholic Key is no longer published as a
newspaper since March 2020. They are
currently publishing the largest free Catholic
print media publication the Diocese of Kansas
City-St. Joseph, reaching 60,000 Catholic
homes six times a year. The magazine operates
on advertising and donations. If you would
like to make a donation to the Catholic Key,
please use the Catholic Key envelope or make
a check payable to Diocese of Kansas City-St.
Joseph noting in memo line - Catholic Key.




